Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: anne.murray-randolph@yale.edu

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2010 11:13 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 194 - Ten-Year Review of the NIOSH Radiation Dose Reconstruction Program Comments
Name

Anne Murray-Randolph

Organization

Email
anne.murray-randolph@yale.edu

Address

180 Linden St. H-2
New Haven, CT 06511
USA

Comments

I think the total cost of the "management"” of the program should be compared to the claims settled, as
a measure of the efficiency and effectiveness of taxpayers dollars being spent. | think what will be
shown is that we have spent significantly more than we needed reviewing and negating claims, that had
they been paid would have cost the taxpayer significantly less than 10 years of effort to assess
damages using vaguely remembered technology that none of the current people assessing the dose
reconstructions had anything to do with.




